
Elbert Lewis  

800 Block of 19th Street NE 

January 23, 2025

6:20 PM

The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 67-year-old,  

Elbert Lewis who was last seen in the 800 Block of 19th Street NE On December 19, 2024 

Reported on:  January 13, 2025.  

Elbert Lewis is described as a black male, 5’8” in height, 135 pounds, with short gray hair and dark 

brown eyes. 

Clothing Description: Unknown 

25-006-009

Youth and Family Engagement Division      (202) 576-6768

Real Time Crime Center             (202) 727-9099
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